
 

Grit bin locations 

 

The site below within Grose meadows has been put forward by a member of the public as a 
suggested new location. This paved section has been approved by Cornwall Council and is an 
alternative to the lower image suggested by Cornwall Council on the corner of Kent Close 
(halfway up wellington Road. It would be down to the Council to consider if they feel that either 
site is suitable.  We have looked at various other locations closer to the entrance of Grose 
Meadows but Cornwall Council will not consider a site that blocks the pavement. 

If Councillors decide that the Kent Close location is more appropriate for the new bin 
permission would be required from the land owner prior to installation. 

 If neither site is deemed appropriate by members, we would need to consider an alternative 
location within the village for the installation of the third bin the purchase of which has already 
been agreed by Council. 

 


